Your Family Table Newsletter

February 26, 2009



www.the-family-table.org

A special **Thank You** to all those who came out Monday night for the Work Party.

We had 50 people and a lot of pizza!! **Thank You** also to all the guys who have come two weeks in a row to unload trucks in freezing cold weather.

Where would we be without these awesome volunteers who give of their time to come and serve?

THANK YOU!

"Thanks to your donations we have been able to receive two trucks of food during the last two weeks. Tell a friend to stop by and check out all the wonderful new products on our shelves. We received some beautiful teas—like my favorite Ginger Snappish—or perhaps you prefer Sugar Plum Spice or Candy Cane Lane! We have a wide variety of quick breads, canned fruit, Starbucks coffee, candies, and the list goes on and on."

—Georgie Piskacek, Director

THIS WEEK'S SPECIALS

Item	<u>Donation</u>
• Pumpkin Pie filling	4/\$1
• A/C Mix n'Go	3/\$1
Char Crust	\$.75
• A/C Peanut Butter	3/\$1
• Kraft Boxed Dressing.	3/\$1

NOTE: A&P Tea Co. reports that none of their America's Choice products are made from the recently recalled peanut butter.



www.the-family-table.org
629 Main Street Margaretville, NY 12455
845-586-3150
Georgianna Piskacek, Director



IN YOUR WORDS: Longtime CAP member Ellen stopped in recently and remarked that she can't believe how far *The Family Table* has come since opening. She commented on how much more full her cabinets are now that she has *The Family Table* to help her put food on the table.

We are here to serve our community by helping families struggling to make ends meet put food on their table without sacrificing heating their home or buying medications.

It is our delight to hear your good reports!